
 
 

     
   
 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
       
      

Office of the Administrative Director– Financial Services Department 
THE JUDICIARY •  STATE OF HAWAI'I • 1111 ALAKEA STREET, 6TH FLOOR •  HONOLULU, HAWAI'I 96813-2807 
TELEPHONE (808) 538-5800 •  FAX (808) 538-5802 

Dean H. Seki 
FINANCIAL SERVICES DIRECTOR 

March 21, 2016 

MEMORANDUM 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

FROM: 	 Dean H. Seki 
  Financial Services Director 

SUBJECT:	 ADDENDUM NO. 1 
INVITATION FOR BID NO. J16288 
TO UPGRADE EXISTING ACCESS CONTROL SYSTEM AND PROVIDE 
MAINTENANCE AND REPORT SERVICES FOR THE ACCESS 
CONTROL SYSTEM AT THE PU’UHONUA KAULIKE FIFTH CIRCUIT 
JUDICIAL COMPLEX, THE JUDICIARY, STATE OF HAWAII 

Transmitted herewith is a copy of Addendum No. 1 for your review.  A copy of this 
Addendum is also available from our Judiciary web page at http://www4.hawaii.gov/jud/. 

Please direct questions to Mr. Jayson Taniguchi of the Fifth Judicial Circuit at 
(808) 482-2523 or email at Jayson.K.Taniguchi@courts.hawaii.gov. 

/s/ Dean H. Seki 
Dean H. Seki 
Financial Services Director 

mailto:Jayson.K.Taniguchi@courts.hawaii.gov
http://www4.hawaii.gov/jud


 

 

 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

INVITATION FOR BID NO. J16288 


TO UPGRADE EXISTING ACCESS CONTROL SYSTEM AND PROVIDE 

MAINTENANCE AND REPORT SERVICES FOR THE ACCESS CONTROL SYSTEM 


AT THE PU’UHONUA KAULIKE FIFTH CIRCUIT JUDICIAL COMPLEX, THE 

JUDICIARY, STATE OF HAWAII 


Due to the sensitive and confidential information pertaining to IFB J16288, Addendum 
No. 1 has been issued to the vendors who attended the mandatory walk through on 
March 17, 2016 and signed a Non-Disclosure Agreement. 


